
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

GETMAPPING FD RETIRES AFTER NINE YEARS’ SERVICE 

 

 

After nine years of service at Getmapping, Telford Shute will be retiring 

as Finance Director. 

 

With an illustrious career behind him, Shute was instrumental in shaping 

the leading aerial photography company in the UK.  He will leave the 

company on 31st December 2007. 

 

Tristram Cary, managing director of Getmapping said: “We will be sad 

to see Telford leave.  He has been with the company since inception 

and has shown tremendous loyalty and commitment throughout the 

years.  He will be greatly missed by colleagues across the company 

and we all wish him the best in his retirement.” 

 




